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        November 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Road Safety Week takes place 16th – 22nd November and the 

children will be taking part in activities to raise awareness 

about road safety. 

 

On Friday 20th November we will be holding a ‘Wear Your 

Stripes’ day where we ask the children to dress in fun, bright, 

stripy clothes. They can go for the traditional black and white 

stripes of a zebra crossing, or go as bold as they like!   

 

Thank you for your support. 

Mrs Long 

Healthy Schools coordinator 
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